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Statement

Premier accepts resignation

March 3, 2016
Vancouver, BC

Premier Peter Taptuna released the following statement:

“Effective immediately, | accept the resignation of the Honourable Paul Okalik, as a
member of the Executive Council.

On Monday, | will make an announcement regarding the portfolios.

| want to thank Mr. Okalik for his dedicated service to Cabinet on behalf of
Nunavummiut and as a member of the Executive Council.”
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Chief, Public Affairs, Office of Premier Taptuna
Government of Nunavut
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